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Date 1 February 2016

Dear Ian,

I acknowledge receipt of the submitted Plan and accompanying documents. We will review the documents submitted and be in contact with regards to the exact dates of the regulation 16 consultation and subsequent arrangements for the Examination.

Kind Regards,
Ed

Edward Sheath
Head of Strategic Policy
Lewes District Council

